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The year is nearly over, but you have time to make some beneficial financial moves — such as “maxing out” on your IRA.

Actually, you have until April 15, 2025 as the tax deadline to contribute to your IRA for the 2024 tax year. But if you can afford it, why not put in the extra money now and get it working for you?

For 2024, you can contribute up to $7,000, or up to $8,000 if you’re age 50 or older.

If you don’t already have a traditional or Roth IRA, consider these benefits:

With a traditional IRA, your earnings grow tax-deferred, and your contributions can be tax-deductible, depending on your income. 

With a Roth IRA, your earnings can grow tax-deferred and withdrawals can be tax-free, provided you’ve had your account at least five years and you don’t start withdrawals until you’re age 59 ½. 
Going forward, you may want to avoid pushing up against the deadline to complete your IRA contributions. So, consider having money automatically moved each month from your savings or checking account to your IRA.

But whether you wait until the tax deadline, or do it earlier in the year, try to consistently max out on your IRA. Over time, you may be glad you did. 
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